
Marshfield Convention & Visitors Bureau 
Meeting Minutes 
January 30th, 2013 

Gondolier Restaurant 
 

Present:  Al Chaney, Larry Buffington , Todd Diedrich, Alderman Mike Feirer 
Excused:  Scott Koran 
Ex-officio:  Jina Wolf, MACCI Executive Director Scott Larson 
 
Diedrich called the meeting to order at 12:35 pm. 
 

Meeting Minutes 

Motion by Buffington, second by Feirer to approve the minutes of November 28th.  Motion carried. 
 

Financial Reports 

Financials from November & December were reviewed.  Motion by Chaney, second by Buffington to approve 
the financial report.   
 

Activity Report 

The November/December activity report was reviewed and placed on file. 
 

New Business 

Interviews for the CVB Director position are complete.  Motion made by Diedrich to offer the position to Matt 
McLean.  Second by Buffington. 
 
A motion by Buffington was made to have the CVB seek outside assistance with filing taxes and DFI.  Second 
by Chaney. 

 

Old Business 

The CVB will be processing the banner hanging requests for Veterans Parkway and Peach Avenue.  Stratford 
Sign provided quotes for the fees to hang/take down the banners.  Based on that information, the CVB will 
charge $20 more per banner than the City had been charging.  Motion by Buffington, second by Chaney to 
charge $140 per banner placed on Veterans Parkway/Peach Avenue, or $220 for two banners on Veterans 
Parkway.  Wolf will keep track of the time invested in the banner requests and the costs will be evaluated again 
in the future. 
 
Additional compensation requested from the former CVB Executive Director has been tabled until next 
meeting.  At this point, Larson will send a check for sick and vacation time. 
 
An update on the kiosk to be placed at the Marshfield Clinic has been tabled until the next meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:27 pm. 
 

The next meeting will be held on February 27
th
 at 12:30 pm in the Gondolier Restaurant. 

 

 
 


